
Sierra Nevada February 2017 
 

 
 
 
Our skiers returned from Sierra Nevada safe and sound after a fabulous ski trip.  
 
Fifty-nine students skied in idyllic conditions – sun, blue sky and lots of snow.   
 
At the tip of the resort we were able to see The Mediterranean and also 
Morocco in the distance.   
 
The students all got on extremely well in lessons and all progressed up the 
mountains to more challenging slopes.   
 
We ended the trip with an overnight stay in Granada and walking tour.  Our 
guides walked us all around the ‘old town’ and Arab quarter, the history of 
Granada was fascinating and very informative.   
 
It is worth mentioning that all our students returned safe and well – no 
injuries! 
 
 
Click here for photographs of the trip. 

http://www.knock.co.uk/Photos_2016_-_2017.aspx?galleryid=639ace45-b0b3-44b1-83e3-94ace1b1be1f

